
New England Ratepayers Association

July 10, 2018 ,. . . . .. . .
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Debra A. Howland
Executive Director ..

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-7319
deborah.howland@puc.nh.gov

Re: The New England Ratepayers Association Comments to The Value of Distributed
Energy Resources (“DER”) Study Scope and Timeline Report Provided by the New
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission Staff pursuant to DE-16-576

Dear Director Howland:

Thank you for the opportunity to provide written comments to the Value of DER Study Scope

and Timeline Report issued by the New Hampshire PUC relative to docket DE 16-576.

Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,

Marc Brown
President
New England Ratepayers Association
603-369-4301
marc@neratepayers.org
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